
MEMORANDUM 

************************************************************************ 

TO:         City Council Members 

FROM:    Jonathan Tomko 
Planning Department 

DATE:    July 10, 2024  

RE: C14-2022-00035 and NPA-2022-0017.01 (Crestview Village) Staff       
                Postponement Request
************************************************************************ 

The cases above have been scheduled for a public hearing before City Council on July 
18, 2024. Staff would like to request a postponement of the above-mentioned cases to 
September 12, 2024, to have more time to review the request. 

The postponement request was made in a timely manner and meets the City 
Council’s policy. 




